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Comments: I vigorously oppose the opening of non-motorized trails to e-bike use.  Adding a group of users that

require (want) motorized bikes is simply a bad idea and compounds existing problems with pedestrian, horse and

bike use of trails.  I personally try to avoid such trails because the experience of nature is significant degraded by

biker activity.  Very few bikers observe the "rules of the trail" and speed through hikers expecting hikers to "jump".

Too often I have encountered riders that DO NOT have the skills to be on "open space" trails let alone

backcountry trails.  They are dangerous. Further, it is easy to observe that trails frequented by bikers become

braided as many riders, where possible, seek to avoid roots and rocks exposed by rapid erosion.  In my opinion

adding motorized e-bikes to these trail is asking for major problems and conflicts. 


